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Excellencies, distinguished delegates, ladies and gentlemen,  

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the European Union and its Member States. 

We are pleased to start discussing the outcome of the 19 September high level event on the large 
movements of refugees and migrants. The EU and its Member States have a number of initial 
comments and will come back with more detailed inpu






